
Watershed Consulting needs two perform two additional soil borings at Southview that 
were not able to be completed during the winter and that were adjusting based on the 
proposed chamber locations. The drilling will occur on Thursday, June 12, 2025. This work 
was originally scheduled for Wednesday, May 28, 2025 but had to be postponed. 

The locations are: 

• The Joan Ave. / Westall Dr. /Southview Dr. intersection 
• In front of 504 Southview Drive.  

Both locations are located within the Town Right of Way.  See the map on the next page.  
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